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COLLECTION BOX for the
Offertory Collections: 2013


Sunday 8th September 2013


Envelopes:                 £  541.42


Loose:                        £  320.20


Standing Orders:      £  662.50


Your generosity enable us to pay the parish bills. Thank you!





JUST MOVED in to the  PARISH?


Welcome. Please register by completing a registration form from the office. 


   PLANNED GIVING (OFFERING) 


It is deciding how much of your income to regularly give to the work of your Parish. This will help us budget for the years ahead. 








62 Eden Grove, Holloway N7 8EN


Phone: 020 7607 3594  Fax:  020 7607 1867


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:holloway@rcdow.org.uk" ��holloway@rcdow.org.uk�


      www.sacredheartholloway.org.uk


        Parish Priest: Fr.Gideon Wagay


         Parish Office opening times for Admin during  Wednesday & Friday : 10:00- 5:00pm. Please email your queries.


 















































             STANDING ORDER 


It is not always possible to attend Mass in your own parish every week, like when you’re on holiday. The most effective way to give is via a standing order from your bank account. All you need to do is fill in our Planned Giving Form, sign it, and return it to the office.


    PLANNED GIVING ENVELOPES 2013    Gift Aid?  It’s worth it!


It is important to gift aid your offering to the church (envelopes or standing order). This means that the government will top up your offering by 25p for every £1. at no extra expense to you, the giver. You have to be a UK taxpayer to qualify and you have to fill in a declaration form. For more information, please call the office or ask Fr. Gideon


  





The Voice of Eden Grove








      Church of the


Most Sacred Heart of Jesus
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TWENTY THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME


15th  SEPTEMBER 2013








MASS TIMES & INTENTIONS THIS WEEK





Sunday 15th September





24th Sunday in    Ordinary Time





Collection for Home Missions�
(6.00pm:


 Sat. Vigil Mass)


8:30 AM





10:15 AM








12:00 PM�
Sean Enright – R.I.P





Blathnaid Foley – R.I.P    Anniversary


Christopher & Elizabeth O’Reilly – R.I.P/ Anniversary


Teriote & Reyes Family - Intentions�
�
Monday 16th September


Sts Cornelius, Pope, and Cyprian, Bishop, Martyrs�
9:15am Mass       �
Joseph D’Souza – R.I.P/ Anniversary�
�
Tuesday 17th September �



No Mass�
�
�
Wednesday 18th September Feria�
10:00am Mass    �
Mass of the Holy Souls


(Sacred Heart Primary School Beginning of Year Mass)�
�
Thursday 19th September


St Januarius, Bishop & Martyr�
9:15am Mass       �
Monica Wims – 


Anniversary�
�
Friday 20th September


Sts Andrew Kim Tae-gon, Priest, and Paul Chong Ha-sang, and Companions�
9:15am  Mass�
Patrick - Intentions�
�
Saturday 21st September 


St Matthew, Apostle & Evangelist�
11 – 12 noon


6:00pm: (Sat. Vigil Mass) �
Confession or by appointment


Suely & Gerhard - Intentions�
�
  Sunday 22nd September





25th Sunday in    Ordinary Time





The Harvest�
8:30 AM








10:15 AM





12:00 PM�
Angelina Viggiani – R.I.P





Theresa Suporn – R.I.P





For the Parish�
�






The Deep End. “Lost and Found”





   In today’s Gospel, we hear three parables, all about things that are lost and found. We see the ‘searcher’ portrayed as male and female as Luke strives for gender equality followed by the very human story of the Lost Son. These three parables of things lost and found emphasise the unending forgiveness of God and his rejoicing when we return to him. But as with all parables, we are left thinking and wondering, disturbed even. A sheep and a coin we can rejoice over, but when it is a person who has done us harm, hurt us in some way, it is much easier to behave like the elder brother in the third parable.


   The elder brother tries to disown his younger brother by saying ‘this son of yours’… the response he is given is ‘this brother of yours… was lost and now is found’. God restores all things, the sheep to the shepherd, the coin to the woman, the son to the Father and it is a frantic search in each parable. We are encouraged to search, to be ‘seekers’, to discover the lost and, when we need it, to let ourselves be found.


   


‘The sheep may be lost in the fog or wandering aimlessly but the shepherd is always in search of it. No matter how desperate our plight we may always rely on the love which will never tire of seeking us out.’ Cardinal Basil Hume
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Our  new website address soon: www.sacredheartchurcholloway.org.uk





       


              


                     


                       





 Joint Annual Justice & Peace Assembly


For Diocese of Westminster, Southwark & Brentwood


Saturday 19th October 10:00am – 4:00pm


At Salvation Army Regent Hall, Oxford St. London WC1 2DJ


Faith, Justice, Peace and Mission Patrick Lynch, Auxiliary Bishop of Southwark


Mission and Development Kevin Dowling CSSR, Bishop of Rustenburg, South Africa


50 Years on from ‘Peace on Earth’ Bruce Kent Dowling CSSR, Bishop of Rustenburge, South Africa


50 Years on from ‘Peace on Earth’ Bruce Kent, Vice President CND, Pax Christi & Movement for Abolition of War


Scripture and Mission Franciscan Missionaries of Mary





     Union of Catholic Mothers (UCM)


meets on the 1st Sunday of the month after


the 12:00 Noon Mass. All mothers are welcome.


                     DAY WITH MARY


Saturday, 28th September at The Five Precious Woumds Brentfield Road NW10.





SIGNING OF FORMS for Secondary  Transfers to Catholic Schools:





Please submit your “self-assessment form” (orange) to the school office by 


4th October before coming to Fr. Gideon on one of these dates:





    Saturday 5th October, 9:00am-11am





Monday 7th October, 9:45-11:00am





Tuesday 15th October 9:00am-12:00noon





Not all children at Sacred Heart School belong to Sacred Heart Church. I will only sign applications forms of children that belong to Sacred Heart Parish Church. Please go to your own  church and let your own priest (or minister) sign your application form.    


               









































 








Home Mission Sunday, 15 September – Outreach to non-churchgoing (lapsed) Catholics


On Home Mission Sunday the Bishops of England and Wales invite us to pray for and support the work of evangelisation close to home through having a second collection. The money raised will fund a number of national projects, including the development of resources to support ministry and outreach to non-churchgoing (lapsed) Catholics. There are around four million baptised in our countries who never or rarely attend church. Please do help the bishops to resource this important work. Thank you for your support and do pick up a free prayer and information leaflet about Home Mission Sunday as you leave church. For more information please see: www.catholicnews.org.uk/hms13





 SECONDARY SCHOOLS’ OPEN EVENINGS/DAYS


                (Islington Borough)


                     MT.CARMEL (GIRLS)


Open Evening – Weds 25th Sept, 6:00- 8pm


Open Mornings: Thurs, 26th Sept. to Friday 4th October, 9:15am-10:15am. Also on


8th, 9th, 16th 17th 22nd 23rd October from 9:15am-1015am.


 Please collect invitation leaflets in porch.





      ST. ALOYSIUS  COLLEGE (Boys)


Open Evening- Thursday 3rd October. Tours begin 5pm prompt, Headteacher talk begins at 6:00pm


Open Mornings: Saturday, 5th Oct between 9:30-11:00am; Tuesday, 8th October 9th October, Thurs 10th October – Tours begin 9:15am or 20:00am. Please arrive promptly.


           


        ( Outside of Islington Borough) 


    


     OUR LADY’S CONVENT (Girls)


Tuesday, 24th September 4:00pm-7:00pm





         MARIA FIDELIS (Co-Ed)


Tuesday Mornings 9:00am-11:00am drop in


Thursday 19th Sept from 4;00pm-7:00pm















































































































































“DAY FOR LIFE”





In a special message to Catholics across Britain and Ireland for the annual Day for Life, Pope Francis has emphasised the need to care for life from conception to natural end.


In his message, he says that all life has inestimable value ‘even the weakest and most vulnerable, the sick, the old, the unborn and the poor, are masterpieces of God’s creation, made in his own image, destined to live for ever, and deserving of the utmost reverence and respect.’


He has promised his prayers that ‘Day for Life will help to ensure that human life always receives the protection that it is due.’


Over half-a-million leaflets have been sent to parishes in England and Wales in readiness for Day for Life – Sunday, 28 July.


The theme of the Day is ‘Care for Life – It’s Worth It’ taken from a homily preached by Cardinal Bergoglio in 2005 during a Mass in honour of the protector of Pregnant Women, Saint Raymond Nonnatus.


Within this homily, the now Pope Francis said:


“All of us must care for life, cherish life, with tenderness, warmth… to give life is to open (our) heart, and to care for life is to (give oneself) in tenderness and warmth for others, to have concern in my heart for others.


“Caring for life from the beginning to the end. What a simple thing, what a beautiful thing… So, go forth and don’t be discouraged. Care for life. It’s worth it.”


This year’s Day for Life focuses on care for unborn children and their mothers; care for people who are elderly and care for those who are suicidal and their families.


One of its key aims is to build an environment of compassion and care that nurtures and sustains life, even in the most challenging of human events and personal circumstances.





Message from Pope Francis to Catholics in Ireland, Scotland, England and Wales


“Calling to mind the teaching of Saint Irenaeus that the glory of God is seen in a living human being, the Holy Father encourages all of you to let the light of that glory shine so brightly that everyone may come to recognise the inestimate value of all human life.


Even the weakest and most vulnerable, the sick, the old, the unborn and the poor, are masterpieces of God’s creation, made in his own image, destined to live for ever, and deserving of the utmost reverence and respect.





























  











        








We ask for your charitable prayers for those who are sick, recently deceased and those whose anniversaries are at this time.


For the sick and the housebound:


Helen Bradley, Helen O’Sullivan, Agnes Alexander, ALF, John Breslin, Margaret Deignan,  Michael Cole, Diana Johnson, Cedric Cowell, Alison McGoff,  Michael Barber, Tanya Ba Obeid,  Florence McGrath, Chris Eisen, Jim Spencer, Nicola Jacques, Margaret Hughes, Mary Egan,    Ann Harvey,  Anne Conway, Martin & Margaret Cooke,   Peter Finn,  Colman Connoly, Lil Traynor, Myrtle Hughes, Lillian Appino, Sarah Lane,  Nessa Healy,   Anne Franklin,  Mary  Morrissey,  James McNamara,  Patrick Enright, Ernie Fisher, Celia Donovan,  Erin Connor, Julia White, Mary Barry,  Edwina Toson, Ana Shaw, Pauline Hunt, Anne Nicolas,  and all who are sick and  housebound in the parish.


            Anniversaries: 


Maisie McKinney, Sir Harold Hood, Maria Assumpta Turner, Tayo Ero, Philomena White, James Morrissey, Mary Gill,  Eugene O’Keefe,  John Rainsford, Agostino Solari, Blathnaid Foley,  Beryl Genovese, George Johnson, Gordon de Nobrega,  Maria Bright, Frank Dorrian,  Joseph de Souza, Vincent Keane


Please Pray for the Recently Dead: Cesar Cubacob, Sean Enright, James Wales, Brian Wright, Roy Lundy,          Sr. Amada Martin, Aidan Gill,  Lisa McKenna, Michael Joseph L’Estrange, Joe Neary, Nancy Doyle, Gloria Cabuhal, Nelly O’Mahoney, Joseph David, Sarah Colgan,  Gus Cryan, Claire Campbell, Mark Griffin, Tony Rooney, Anna Larotonda, Maria Ines Habib Oliveira, Margaret Cooney, John Danquah,  John Murphy,  


 “Eternal rest grant unto them Lord, and let your light shine upon them. May they rest in peace.” 





       MILLERS FUNERAL      


CATHOLIC UNDERTAKERS


      Essex Rd.N1  020 7226 3886


        








   BAPTISM: To book a baptism for your child, please contact Fr. Gideon at the parish office at least 6 months before the Baptism date.  Parents of the child must be registered members of the parish. At  least one parent or guardian of the child needs to supply us with their Catholic Baptismal Certificate and the child’s Birth Certificate. God parents must  be practicing Catholics. Parents and god parents have to attend a meeting  with the catechist  or the priest before the baptism takes place. 





MARRIAGE:


 - Make your arrangements  with the priest at least six (6) months before your wedding date.


  


VOLUNTEER MINISTY AND PARISH   LIFE ACTIVITIES


     The parish welcomes volunteers for:


Catechists to prepare parents for Infant Baptism.


Catechists to prepare teenagers for Confirmation.


Catechists to lead Liturgy of the Word for children


Catechist to prepare adults who wants to know more about the Catholic Faith.


Training will be given. Please ask Fr. Gideon or for more information email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:holloway@rcdow.org.uk" �holloway@rcdow.org.uk�


There are other ministries too. Cleaning and maintenance of the church building. Your valuable help is needed. Thank you.





VOCATIONS DISCERNMENT GROUP





For Young Adults (20’s-30’s) is on Friday 27th September from 7-9pm in the Hinsley Room next to Westminster Cathedral. Fr. Gianni Notarianni OSA will reflect on the lessons of St. Augustine for today “My heart is restless, Lord until it rests in you.” For further into contact  Fr. Richard Nesbitt at richardnesbitt@rcdow.org.uk








  











